
 

      ARPA FUNDING REQUEST 
SMALL BUSINESS or NON-PROFIT 
 

The Lubbock County Commissioners’ Court has decided to 
hire a 3rd party administrator for small business and non- 
profit funding request.  In addition, the Treasury 
Department has released the Final Rule for the use of 
ARPA funds. Due to this, the applications for small 
business, non-profit and impacted industries has been 
removed from the website.   

All applications and questions previously received will be 
forwarded to the administrator chosen.  The approval of 
the company to administer these funds is scheduled for 
the end of February 2022.   

    


